From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 4:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Work events in official capacity

Hi Steve,

My apologies for being behind on keeping you posted on work events that I attended in my official capacity were meals were served,

Mimi Simon, Director of Public Affairs and I attended the following:

9/14/16, Women in Construction Dinner at Buca De Peppo in Lombard, regular Italian food, cash bar so I bought Mimi and I a glass of wine

9/20/16   Ground breaking at 465 N. Park, lunch at Volare, again regular Italian food, no alcohol

Have a good rest of the day!

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

